
  

Friday 11th November 2022   

Chapel Chat 

  

The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School   
Issue 164   

Dear Parents and Carers,   

For those of you who I haven ’ t managed to talk to this week, I hope you  
had a fantastic half - term break.    

This term is one of the busiest terms with a range of performances,  
special assemblies and Christmas celebrations. We are in the process of  
finalising dates which I will confirm in next week  ‘s newsletter.    

This week, particularly today, children have focussed their thoughts on  
current and past heroes and we held a 2 minutes silence to help us    
reflect. Thank you to everyone who has sent in a donation supporting  
the annual Poppy Appeal for the Royal British Legion.   

  

Recommended Read   

This week we are excited to be launching our  
recommended reads. The first book we are    
recommending is  Giraffes Can ’ t Dance   by Giles  
Andreae. We would love you to enjoy this  
book at home too so we have three copies of  
it available to borrow in our main entrance.  
There is a lending book where you can sign it    
in and out -   just like in your local library  -   and  

return when you have finished.   

When you have read the book we would love to hear  
what you thought about it. You are welcome to post a  
picture of your child reading the book along with a  
comment about what they thought about the story.    

Children in Need   

Children in Need takes place on  Friday 18th    
November . Children are invited to come to  
school in non - uniform and wear something  
spotty. Author and illustrator of the Tom  
Gates books, Liz Pichon, has designed a t - shirt  
to raise money for the charity and we will be    
doing a range of art focussed activities linked  
with these texts. We appreciate that it is an  
expensive time of year so we are not asking  
for a specific donation but if children could  
bring a coin of any type, they will use this for  
one of the activities.   

  

Lest We Forget 

  



  

‘ Caring, Successful Learners ’  
  

  

Diary Dates   
  

  
  
  

Attendance this week, who is  
close to our 96% target?   

Rec: 84.75%   

Y1: 97.39%   

Y2: 93.87%   

Y3: 88.24%   

Y4: 97.44%   

Y5: 90.85%   

Y6: 96.83%   

Well done to Year 4, closely  
followed by Year 1   

  

  
  

Christmas Lights Switch   
on   

We are pleased to be supporting  
the Chapel Christmas Lights  
Switch on again this year. The  
local community means a lot to us  
and our children love to give  
something back  -   sharing their  
smiles.    

Children will be asked if they  
would like to take part and they  
will start learning the songs next  
week. Mrs Borrell will be sending  
out a letter to confirm the  
arrangements if your child would  
like to take part.   

Chapel  Talent   

Good luck to Hannah  
and Katie this week- 

end in their tap    
dancing talent show.   

It is lovely to hear  
about all the exciting  
things you do outside  

of school.   

Parent Teacher Association     

Thank you to the parents that have put their name forward to be  
part of the PTA. We will be holding the first meeting on the    

  

21.11.22  at 2:30pm.    

  

If you are interested in joining, please come along.   

Monday 14th November   

Creativity Award   

***   

Wednesday 16th November   

Singsation   
Lincolnshire Music Festival   

Y4/5/6   

***   

Wednesday 23rd November   

Y2 History workshop in  
school   

***   

Friday 25th November    

Chapel Christmas Lights  
Switch on  -   5:30 pm   



 

Learning Around School   

Chapel Champions   


